Dear All

During the current pandemic of Coronavirus, | am unable to send out paper copies of the parish
magazine. However, | am still able to carry on and plan the next issue and send it out by email. So,
please, don't stop sending in your contributions. The next issue may be a little light on pages, but I'll do
my best to get something together, but it all depends on YOU. If you can still send in your articles, I'll
certainly put them in the magazine. The May issue too will be our 5th birthday one. So quite a
landmark.

If you know of anyone who has the magazine on a regular basis and is not on email or who prefers a
paper copy rather than electronic, please could you pass on this message. If they are able to provide an
email address, then they can let me know and I'll certainly add them to the mailing list. Thank you.
Please keep a watchful eye on the church website and on facebook to try to keep up to date with the
latest information.

Keep safe and well and | look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best wishes
Brenda (Editor, The Crayfisher)



